RECEIVED

JAN 1 6 2009

Rapid City Growth Management Department

Current Date

Rapid City Planning Commission Rapid City Growth Management Department 300 Sixth Street Rapid City, SD 57701

RE: Information Kiosks

Dear Rapid City Planning Commission:

It is my pleasure to write a letter in support of the placement of the proposed downtown kiosks that are being provided to the City and Downtown by Destination Rapid City.

Please add a paragraph as to how you think this will benefit your business or the greater downtown.

I fully support the placement of the kiosks and urge an approval by city at the earliest date possible. Any addition to increase the product and service signage and marketing of downtown Rapid City to the community and its visitors is vital for the downtown revitalization.

Sincerely,

Your Name fine Flotikur
Your Business He Best hittle Hair House

This will be extremely useful to not only Visitors to our downtown but for local people that do not come down very often. Top of Mid awareness is essential to keep our downtown businesses growing and be progressive. Thek you Time